
 

ST. JOSEPH’S COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 
DATED:  01st August 2015 

NOTICE 

 

Due to the construction and repair work St. Joseph’s College will re-open on 

17th August 2015 for the XII Year (Pre-Medial, Pre-Engineering, Commerce & 

Humanities) students & Bachelor (B.A, B.Com & B.Sc) I & II students. 

For the XI Year (Pre-Medial, Pre-Engineering, Computer Science, Commerce 

and Humanities) students the tentative date for classes to commence is                    

7th September 2015. 

 

                                
Sr.Roohi Ghouri   
Principal 

 
 


